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JOHN D. LEONARD, JR.

VICE PRESIDENT - NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

August 31, 1984 SNRC-1071

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Licensed Operator Requalification Procedure
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-322

References: 1. Letter from Mr. A. Schwencer (NRC) to Mr. M,
Pollock (LILCO), dated March 14, 1984
2. Letter (SNRC-1062) from Mr. J. D. Leonard, Jr.
(LILCO) to Mr, H., R, Denton (NRC), dated
July 31, 1984

Dear Mr. Denton:
Enclosed please find forty (40) copies of Shoreham's "Licensed
Operator Requalification Program (SP 12.014.07, Rev. 3)". This

represents the submittal discussed in General Comment No. 3 of
SNRC-1062 (Ref. 2).

LILCO trusts this is responsive to the Reference 1 letter. If you
have any questions, do not hesitate to contact this office.

Very truly you

o/

Vide President - Nuc’e r Operations
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cc: P. Eselgroth
C. Petrone
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